
Affordable Housing Member / Officer Working Group 
 
It was agreed by Council on 21 December 2022 to re-establish the Affordable 
Housing Member/Officer Group for a period of 6-months with the following remit: 
 
Remit:  
 
• To provide strategic leadership and direction on the priorities and delivery of 

the Strategic Housing Investment Plan and all aspects of the provision of 
affordable housing in Perth & Kinross.  

•  To monitor the delivery of affordable housing targets (Council, RSL and 
private developers) and their effectiveness in meeting the key strategic 
priorities as agreed within the Local Housing Strategy.  

•  To consider the financial issues arising from the provision of affordable 
housing in relation to delivery, value for money and affordability to tenants.  

•  To respond to proposals, guidance and consultation papers on Housing and 
Planning regarding the provision of affordable housing.  

•  To consider best practice in the provision of affordable housing, focusing on 
experience in other parts of the UK and in the European community. 

 
At the Housing and Social Wellbeing Committee on 29 November 2023 it was 
agreed that the Group should continue to meet as and when required to consider 
specific business on an ad hoc basis. 
 
Council is asked to approve the proposal by the Committee. 
 


